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1. Vaayu on days 
 

Vaayu '23, the annual college festival, was 
a vibrant celebration that encompassed a 
myriad of activities both within the college 
premises and external venues. With an 
impressive turnout, the festival attracted a 
large crowd of up to 1000 people per day 
within the college venues and a staggering 
5000+ people on the JVPD grounds, our 
external venue. Over the course of four 
days, Vaayu '23 offered a diverse range of 
events catering to varied interests. The 
festival hosted an array of activities, 
including sports, gaming, dance, drama, 
music, fashion, stock market simulations, 
treasure hunts, fashion styling, jam 
sessions, storytelling, fine arts, and 
literary arts. The dynamic lineup ensured 
that there was something for everyone, 
creating an engaging and inclusive 
atmosphere. In addition to the main 
events, the festival featured stalls both 
within the college and on the grounds, 
adding an extra layer of excitement and 
variety for participants and attendees 
alike. Vaayu '23 became a highlight on the 
college calendar, fostering a sense of 
community and providing a platform for 
students to showcase their talents across a 
spectrum of disciplines. 

 

Management Skill  – 

High 

Cognitive Skills – Low 

Interpersonal Skills – 

Low 

Technology Skill – High 

Self – Development Skills 

- Medium 

  


